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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, August 04, 2014 11:52 AM
To: 'Maxwell, Chris'
Cc: abassak@manatt.com; Hey, Eva; robert.webster@ddbo.com; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: RE: Bohannon Development Company - 575 Paseo Grande, San Lorenzo, Ca

Chris, 
Please use this email to document ACEH concurrence with the requested extension.  I don’t see that a report has been 
submitted yet, so I’ve updated Geotracker with an August 8th date to provide a bit more time. 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 

From: Maxwell, Chris [mailto:Chris.Maxwell@stantec.com]  
Sent: Thursday, July 24, 2014 6:30 AM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health 
Cc: abassak@manatt.com; Hey, Eva; robert.webster@ddbo.com 
Subject: Bohannon Development Company - 575 Paseo Grande, San Lorenzo, Ca 
 
Ms. Roe - 
  
The purpose of this e-mail is to confirm our telephone conversation yesterday, July 23rd.  On behalf of the Bohannon 
Development Company, Stantec is requesting an extension until Wednesday next week (July 30th) to submit soil, 
groundwater, and soil vapor data collected during recent investigations at the above-referenced Site. 
  
I understood from our discussions that the extension request was appropriate. 
  
We look forward to meeting with you and Mr. Detterman in the near future to discuss the data and appropriate path 
forward. 
  
Thank You - Chris 


